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Dear Sirs,

| am writing to object to the Draft New London Plan.

This plan will certainly wreck the planning protection to Hampstead, The Heath as well as all conservation
areas and their unique character.

Not only in Hampstead but all over London these plans will destroy many areas that make it such a
wonderful city to live in and visit.

| will be legalized vandalism and a gift to exploitative overseas developers [As London already is as well as
to home grown ones].

Over the years every overseas visitor | have ever met have remarked on our wonderful open spaces and
conservation areas and how Londoners sensibly have fought to keep them —Hampstead Heath
particularly as not only is it unique in London but it is also in the world.

What is the point of destroying what makes London great, worth living in and visiting?

Yours sincerely,
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